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“Bonjour, Bonne Nuit”  
 

Calling all KINDERGARTEN and GRADE 1 

students at Deep Cove and Keating!  

 

CPF-Saanich is hosting our 2
nd

 “Bonjour, 

Bonne Nuit” for 2013/14 in February.   

Kids, come listen to French bedtime stories 

read by French Immersion students from 

Bayside Middle School. 

 

Feb. 20
th

 @ Deep Cove Elementary  

Feb. 27
th

 @ Keating Elementary  
 
 

 

Each event will run 

from 6:15 to 7pm. 

Remember - Wear 

your pyjamas! 

 

 
 
We understand that families with young 

children don’t always know beforehand if they 

can make it out the door to these events.  

Although we appreciate RSVPs 

(CPF.Saanich@gmail.com) for planning 

purposes, we welcome last minute 

attendees.  Please come join us in this 

special community event. 
 
♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦ 
 

Missed the magazine drive but still 

interested in getting a deal on 

magazines? Visit CCRP.ca and use 

our Group # BC3033 
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Maple Sugar Festival du Sucre d'Érable  

February 14 to 16, 2014 

Beban Auditorium, 2300 Bowen Road, Nanaimo 

Share maple sugar sweets with your sweetheart 

at the largest bilingual festival on Vancouver 

Island! See francophonenanaimo.org for more 

information. 

Annual Victoria French Fest 
March 6 to 9, 2014 

Various locations around Victoria 

Enjoy 4 days of French culture from around the 

world, including 2 days of free activities & 

concerts at Centennial Square.  Watch 

francocentre.com for details. 

 

♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦ 
Did you know?   

 

CPF-Saanich maintains a list of 

French Immersion students 

offering tutoring and 

babysitting services to 

local families?  
You can find this list and 

other resources on our 

chapter website, under “Links”.   

 

♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦♦ 
 

 

“CPF-Saanich Chapter is the resource to 

parents and students for continued French 

language learning in an engaged community” 

  

Our Next  

CPF-Saanich Chapter 

Meeting 

 

Wed., Feb. 12
th
, 2014  

Keating Elementary 

Starting at 7pm 

Everyone Welcome! 
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